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Mr Markham )
2376

Department of Transport :
Eastern Construction Programme Division
Heron House

49-53 Goldington Road

Bedford MK40 3LL

For attention of Mr Brunsden
228376

Dear Sir

MOUNDING AND LANDSCAPING ADJACENT A41 BYPASS AND TO THE REAR OF 13-23
OAKWOOD, BERKHAMSTED '

I refer to your notice of proposed development of 12 June 1991. 1 now
write to confirm that I do not wish to object to this scheme as
submitted. I understand that you are currently negotiating minor
variations with the owners of the houses concerned. I have already
expressed my comments in detail in my letter of 6 June 1991. No doubt
if you are to retain the clump of beech trees you will arrange for
protection during site work. I would also suggest that some additional
off-site planting should be provided as future replacements for the
already mature beech trees. -

Yours faithfully

é£>'

D P NOBLE
DEVELOPMENT CONTROL MANAGER

PLANNING DEPARTMENT



